
UDA, Recital Guide 2016, Page 3

COSTUME, HAIR & MAKE-UP GUIDELINES
COSTUME, HAIR & MAKE-UP GUIDELINES ARE SENT VIA EMAIL

All students are required to have uniform costumes, hairstyles and make-up for all recital
events. “Costume, Hair & Make-up Guidelines” will be sent via email in addition to this
Guide with all required information. These guidelines will instruct parents on the
appropriate hairstyle and specific colors of make-up that dancers must wear, as well as
exact colors and styles of shoes and tights.
***NO EARRINGS or NAIL POLISH***
Must remove prior to PICTURE DAY, DRESS REHEARSAL & RECITAL.

***Wear plenty of sunscreen when out in the sun to avoid burn/tan lines on stage***

ADDITIONAL REQUIRED ITEMS

 Tights
Required tights will be distributed when you pick up your costume. The tights were charged
and purchased to your UDA Account in February. If tights or socks were not included with your
costume, please refer to the requirement listed on the Costume Guidelines Sheet.

 Shoes
Students are also required to have the exact color of shoes listed in the “Costume, Hair &
Make-up Guidelines” to go with their costumes. Although dancers are not required to
purchase new shoes, please make sure that old shoes are cleaned up for picture day, dress
rehearsal and recital. If shoes have holes in them and/or are too dirty to clean up, please
consider purchasing a new pair. *If your child is required to have black shoes, “caramel”
colored shoes may be spray painted black

 Accessories, such as headpieces, gloves and bows for shoes were all included in the cost of
the costume. Undergarments and shoes are not included. These additional purchases are the
sole responsibility of the parent or guardian.

UNDERGARMENTS
 Dancers should not wear underwear with costumes. Underwear lines show in costumes

under the lights and can hang out of the leotard. If tights or hot shorts are worn as part
of the costume, dancers should not wear underwear underneath.

 If a dancer is going to wear a bra with their costume the bra must have clear straps.
We recommend clear straps that have a matte finish.  These may be purchased at
most dance supply stores and some retail stores. Bras will not be allowed if the straps
are visible (even if they are tan).

DANCE RETAILERS

We recommend you purchase undergarments from one of the following dance retail
shops: *Mention you dance at Utah Dance Artists and you should receive a discount.

 Onstage Dancewear - 4168 South 1785 West - TAYLORSVILLE – (801) 968-3139

 Dancewear Inc. - 8922 South 700 East - SANDY – (801) 255-0449


